. SUZUKI

AMERICAN SUZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION
AUTOMOTIVE

January 16, 2008

To:

All Suzuki Dealers

All Suzuki Dealership General Managers
All Suzuki Dealership Parts Managers
All Suzuki Dealership Service Managers

Subject:  Recall Mailings

Please see the below for status details:

1.

The owner notification mailing for Safety Recall Notice No. PE “Shift Lock
Module” for all 2006 and certain 2007 Grand Vitara models was completed on
01/07/2008.

2. The third and final owner notification mailing for Customer Satisfaction
Campaign Notice No. KQ “Water Pump” on certain 2004~2005 Forenza,
Forenza Wagon and Reno models was completed on 01/09/08.

3. The third owner notification mailing for Safety Recall Notice No. NB “Daytime
Running Light Splice Pack Repair” all 2004-2005 Forenza Sedan/Wagon, Reno
and Certain 2006 Forenza Sedan/ Wagon, Reno models will be completed on
01/18/08. The final mailing is scheduled for 01/30/08.

4. The fifth owner notification mailing for Safety Recall Notice No. KY “Driver and
Front Passenger Seat Belt Buckles” certain 2006 and 2007 Forenza and Reno
models was completed on 01/05/08 and the final mailing has an ETA for the
first week in February.

Sincerely,

AMERICAN SUZUKI MOTOR CORP.

Chuck Halper
VP, Service and Quality
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